
HanyKim 
Mayor 

February 1, 2002 

.. 

Steven D. Strauss, Esq. 
PO Box 11517 
Hilo, HI 96721 

Dear Mr. Strauss: 

@nunflJ of ~afuaii 
PLANNING DEPARTMENT 

25 Aupuni Street, Room 109 • Hilo, Hawaii 96720-4252 
(808) 961-8288 • Fax (808) 961-8742 

Subdivision No. 2753 
TMK: 2-9-001 :003 

Christopher J. Yuen 
Director 

Roy R. Takemoto 
Deputy Director 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter of November 26, 2001 , regarding the subject 
property. 

Please be advised that the above referenced property was part of a consolidation/ 
resubdivision application which was approved by the Planning Director on October 6, 
1969 (copy of map enclosed). As a resu lt of this application approval, Lot B (Parcel 3) 
consists of one (1) Jot containing an area of 45,449 square feet. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ed Cheplic of this department. 

sin.~r _ 
( V2/ 4 · k )· :;-__ ..-t..."'\..L"'L_. 

CRRrSTOPHER J.'11.ml(1 
Planning Director 
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Enc.- Map 
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